AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

70 PM OF AVON 2011 MAY 25 PM 2: 38

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman

Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman

Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

MAY 9, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Barbara Littlefield, Stephen McCarthy and Ben Chapman present.

Minutes from the April 18th meeting were reviewed and accepted as amended.

REVOLVING ACCOUNT FOR THE SUMMER PROGRAM

P&R's Article requesting a revolving account to be used for the Summer Program was not included in the Warrant for Town Meeting. P&R will have to ask for a pass when our budget comes up at the Town Meeting. We will then ask that our budget be increased by \$24,000.00 so we can run the SP this year. Any monies collected through signup's and field trips will be deposited to the town's general fund.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Jen Mayo, our Summer Program director, was unable to attend tonight's meeting. She will be on the agenda for our next meeting.

The Commission reviewed the councilor applications that have been submitted thus far. The SP will begin this year on July 10^{th} .

A date to hold SP signup's still need to be picked.

The board discussed sponsoring a Family Night to the PawSox sometime in July. A tentative date for our Family Movie Night is August 5th. The board is thinking of having food trucks available for the evening.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on May 23rd.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation